
-----Original Message----- 
From: JL Holdings [mailto:jlholdings3@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 8:00 AM 
To: Greene, Robert <RGreene@aurora-il.org> 
Subject: [SPAM?] Haversham  
 
Hey Bob 
 
I’m getting complaints from residents over there in Cambridge chase that when people park on both 
sides of the street and a bus comes or the garbage comes it’s dangerous and somebody’s going to get 
hurt!   can we block off a couple spaces on the west side of Haversham just north of Benet? 
 


